
 
 

 

 

Our summer camp staff is excited for fun of Olympic proportions! 

RCS Summer Learning and Bridge Camps will begin on Tuesday, June 1st. 

Hours of camp are 7:30-3:00.  

Students may be dropped off at the Rogers Street side of the building 

to enter through the lobby or through the back door. Dismissal will be 

at the back door ONLY. Due to a limited camp staff supervising pickup, 

students will not be allowed to walk off campus.  All students need to 

be picked up promptly at 3:00 p.m.  

We will run camp from Tuesday-Friday the week of June 1-4. The next 

three weeks of camp will be Monday-Thursday. 

If you aren’t signed up for Summer Camp Remind messages, please text 

@rcs123 to 81010 to sign up.  

Students will need headphones and a water bottle each day. 

We will be playing outdoors, so you may want to make sure your child 

wears sunscreen daily. 

We are looking forward to a fantastic summer camp filled with fun and 

learning!  


